
WRD Entertainment, Inc.  
KZLE, Batesville, AR (Facility ID 72262) 
FRN 0006920201 

EXPLANATION 

Station KZLE’s facilities were struck by lightning on or about April 6, 2023 causing 
extensive damage to the electrical systems and equipment, necessitating operation of licensed 
facilities at 50% power.  The lead time on delivery of necessary equipment to restore the licensed 
facilities is about eight to ten weeks.  As a result of the foregoing, the station is operating at 50% 
reduced power and will remain at reduced power until the equipment can be delivered, and the 
subsequent repairs completed.  

WRD Entertainment, Inc. respectfully requests authorization to keep operating KZLE at 
reduced power until the equipment can be delivered and the necessary repairs completed.   


